
 

 

Meeting Notes 

April 28, 2016 

Those present:  

 Aaron Biggs, Provost Office 

 Eric Blazek, College of Liberal Studies 

 George Bogaski, University College 

 Glenn Crouch, Information Technology 

 Marcus Glenn, Enrollment and Student Financial Services 

 Krystal Golding-Ross, Jeannine Rainbolt College of Education 

 Jeff Henderson, College of Continuing Education 

 Brendan Klein, Financial Aid 

 Patrick Livingood, Anthropology 

 Patti Otto, Institution Research & Reporting 

 Krista A. Pettersen, Tulsa Enrollment and Student Financial Services 

 Liping Ma, Administration and Finance 

 Derek Mehl, Information Technology, presenting 

 Kathi Robinett, Financial Aid 

 Misty Rhodes, CCE/OU Outreach 

 Shelly Roland, FSS 

 Kim Thomas, Information Technology, presenting 

 Jeff Wall, Information Technology, presenting 

 David Wilkins, Institution Research & Reporting, Chair 

 Justin Wollenberg, College of Arts and Sciences 

 Susan Wyatt 

  

Review of Minutes 

The minutes from the March 24th meeting were reviewed. A motion was made and seconded to 

approve the minutes. The motion passed by voice vote. 

Agenda Items 

1.       OneDrive 

Invitations have been sent to all the subteams for access to a OneDrive folder. 



Kim Thomas and Derek Mehl gave a short presentation on the use of OneDrive, OneNote, and 

Portal.Office.com. Although not believed to be FERPA compliant, Glenn Crouch was going to 

check with the IT Security team on whether there were any ways to be more secure. 

2.       DART Subteams 

Several of the subteams have met, and several have changed their names. The leadership 

nomination process, previously distributed, was discussed and a motion was made and 

seconded to approve the process. The motion passed by voice vote. 

3.       Reporting Tool Survey 

The results from the recent reporting tool survey were discussed. N=14, various word-cloud 

graphics and lists of the tools was displayed. 

4.       Updates from IT 

Jeff Wall reported that there was no update on the API request approval flow diagram he had 

presented in a previous meeting.  He did share that the name "One-U" has changed to "Data 

Platform", and that the new student portal at http://one.ou.edu/ was due to be released in beta 

around the mid-June timeframe. 

5.       Cognos 11 

Main campus IT has begun initial planning for a Cognos 11 staging environment. 

 

The meeting was adjourned, 9:56 AM. 

  

v/r, Eric Blazek 
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